
• METROPOLITAN SERVICE DISTRICT 
527 SW. HALL ST., PORTLAND, OR, 97201, 503/221-1646 

METRO MEMORANDUM 
Date: September 21, 1981 

To: All SWPAC Members and Other Interested Persons 

From: Dennis O'Neil 

Regarding: Next SWPAC .Meeting 

The September 28, 1981 SWPAC meeting is canceled. The 

next SWPAC meeting is tentatively scheduled for October 

12, 1981. 

DMON:pp 


